
 

 

Monday 26 August 24 

Kia ora e te whānau, 

The days are often starting cold but end up with the sun shining. It is always great for 
tamariki to be able to get outside and enjoy Epuni School’s wonderful environment. I love 
walking around the grounds at lunch breaks seeing and hearing the creative play many of 
our tamariki engage in. 

 

Swimming 

It has been wonderful to see the improvement tamariki have made during the swimming 
lessons.  With New Zealand being surrounded by water and lots of rivers and lakes for us 
to enjoy, teaching students swimming is an important part of the curriculum.  A huge 
thank you to all whānau who have supported tamariki down at the pool. 

 

Calendar Art 

Classes have been working on artwork for our calendar fundraiser and have been doing a fantastic job.  
Photos of the completed artwork and details on how to order calendars, diaries and cards will be 
available later in the term. 

 

3-Way conferences 

3-Way conferences (meeting with you, your child and the teacher) are coming up 
soon. This is an important opportunity for whānau to hear about their child’s 
progress, celebrate their learning and catch up on how things are going in the 
classroom. 

Details on how to make a booking are on the back of the newsletter. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in making Epuni School an amazing learning environment for our 
tamariki. 

 

Whāia te iti Kahurangi ki te tuohu koe me maunga teitei 

Pursue that which is precious and do not be deterred by anything less than a lofty mountain. 

 

 

Many thanks 

Janet Evans 

Principal 

 

 

EPUNI SCHOOL 



 

 

PURSER GROVE RESERVE CELEBRATION 

The Epuni Fairfield Community Group are      

holding an afternoon of family fun, games, a free 

BBQ and a "picnic in the park" theme to          

celebrate the upgrade of the Purser Grove     

Reserve. 

When: Sunday 22 September 24 

Time: 1pm onwards 

Entrances are from either Purser Grove or     

Waiwhetu Road. Save the date in your diary!  

Centa Bakery Pies - School Fundraiser 

 

Family sized pies for sale - only $13 each 

Mince, potato top, chicken, lamb and more 

So many to choose from! 

 

Grab your order form from the office -  

orders close this Friday 30 August  

NEXT YEAR - 2025 School Dates 

Term 1 

Mon 3 Feb - Friday 11 April 

Term 2 

Mon 28 April - Friday 27 June 

Term 3 

Mon 14 July - Friday 19 Sept 

Term 4 

Mon 6 Oct - Tues 16 Dec 

Have you booked a time to meet your child’s teacher? 

Monday 2 Sept and Tuesday 3 September 

Go to: www.schoolinterviews.co.nz 

Click: Make A Booking 

Enter this code: rqa2d 

Follow the prompts. Easy as! 

Oh, I love  

pies! 


